
Bingham & Downing Schools
Earth Day Photo Contest 2021

Let’s celebrate the beauty of Earth and all its many wonders!  Each
student is encouraged to submit a photo of something he/she finds
extraordinary, interesting, beautiful, and/or unique and submit it
by Sunday, April 18th.  It can be in your own backyard! Each
student may submit (1) photo.  All entries should be submitted by
the student’s parent/guardian to Principal Yezzi at
jyezzi@runnemedeschools.org.
The email must include:
● Student’s name and grade level
● A title for the photo
● Photo taken by the student (The student may use the camera’s timer and be included in the picture)

All participating students will receive a certificate. The photos will
be shared on our district’s social media apps, too.
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